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2024 MCLBA VPP ASSESSMENT SURVEY  
 The VPP Assessment Survey is an anonymous tool that aids commanders and senior 

leadership in assessing the knowledge and implementation of OSHA’s VPP within the 
organization.  It involves analyzing information from the workforce through an online survey 
that measure the workforce perception of VPP.  
 
Per MCO 5100.29C, Vol 1, Ch.6, par. 0601.D. & par. 0604, “the command shall complete a 
safety climate survey using the Ground Climate Assessment Survey (GCAS) annually and 
within 90 days of change of command”.  We have been authorized by MCICOM to take the 
VPP Assessment Survey vice the Ground Climate, since we are a VPP Star Worksite. The 
survey is administered by HQMC Safety Division and Semper Fi Surveys. 
 
     
Use the following link: https://semperfisurveys.org/survey/5308465 or scan the QR code 
using your smartphone.  All Marine Corps Logistics Base Marines (MCC 066) and Civilian 
Marines are required to take the survey. 
  
Target dates of completion: 9 September – 3 October, 2024. 
 
                                           For more information, please contact  
                                               the Risk Management Office.  
(229) 639-5625. 

“Let your voice be heard 

about your perception of 

the safety program” 

https://semperfisurveys.org/survey/5308465

